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MEMORANDUM

DATE:
September 15, 2014



TO:

DARTEP Members
FROM:
Kevin Williams, DARTEP Treasurer

SUBJECT:
2014-2015 DARTEP Membership Dues

Attached is the 2014-2015 DARTEP membership form for your institution. As approved at our April meeting, dues for this year will remain at $40.00 per member.  One person should be designated to complete the attached DARTEP Membership Dues form on behalf of all members from your institution.  Please make sure that each DARTEP member is listed.  This will help ensure that your information will be accurately recorded in the database.
Mrs. Sonya Landrum will continue to assist me in developing and maintaining the DARTEP database for dues paying members.  Specific questions and concerns may be sent directly to her via email at aj0044@wayne.edu.
I would like to thank the DARTEP membership for your vote of confidence and I am looking forward to serving as your treasurer again for the 2014-2015 calendar year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me personally if you have any questions or concerns.  
Best wishes for a successful academic school year.  Take care!
